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Wells, Paul@Waterboards

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Attachments:

Hi Paul,

Lucinda Shih <Ishih@ccwater.com>

Friday, September 11, 2015 5:51 PM

Wells, Paul@Waterboards

RE: Transfer of Water from Contra Costa Water District to Byron Bethany Irrigation
District

2015-Aug Report on CCWD-BBID Transfers.pdf

Yes, the BBID transfer started on the 4™, and has been progressing off and on for the last month or so. Attached is the
report for the month of August (which | sent to your Deputy Director via email in spreadsheet form). Also, here is the
schedule of transfers through next Tuesday (we are scheduled to run the transfer for 72 hours over the weekend). We
anticipate completing this transfer in a few more weeks.

Please let me know if you need more information,

Lucinda

BBID Cumulative

transfer BBID

(AF) transfer

(AF)

8/4/2015 24 24
8/5/2015 24 48
8/6/2015 24 72
8/7/2015 24 96
8/8/2015 0 96
8/9/2015 0 96
8/10/2015 0 96
8/11/2015 |0 96
8/12/2015 |0 96
8/13/2015 0 96
8/14/2015 |0 96
8/15/2015 |0 96
8/16/2015 0 96
8/17/2015 |0 96
8/18/2015 |0 96
8/19/2015 0 96
8/20/2015 |0 96
8/21/2015 |0 96
8/22/2015 0 96
8/23/2015 24 120
8/24/2015 24 144
8/25/2015 24 168
8/26/2015 0 168
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8/27/2015 0 168
8/28/2015 24 192
8/29/2015 24 216
8/30/2015 24 240
8/31/2015 0 240
9/1/2015 0 240
9/2/2015 0 240
9/3/2015 0 240
9/4/2015 24 264
9/5/2015 24 288
9/6/2015 24 312
9/7/2015 0 312
9/8/2015 0 312
9/9/2015 0 312
9/10/2015 0 312
9/11/2015 0 312
9/12/2015 24 336
9/13/2015 24 360
9/14/2015 24 384
9/15/2015 0 384

From: Wells, Paul@Waterboards [mailto:Paul.Wells@waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Friday, September 11, 2015 4:03 PM

To: Lucinda Shih <Ishih@ccwater.com>

Subject: Transfer of Water from Contra Costa Water District to Byron Bethany Irrigation District

Good Afternoon Ms. Shih,

My name is Paul Wells and | work for the Division of Water Rights at the State Water Resources Control Board. | am
writing to follow up on an email you sent to Kathy Mrowka on July 30" of this year.

Would you please send me information on the water transfer between the Contra Costa Water District and Byron
Bethany Irrigation District? | believe the transfer started on August 4™ 1 am looking for the dates during which the
water transfer occurred and the amount of water transferred during each day.

Thank You,

Paul Wells

Division of Water Rights

State Water Resources Control Board
(916) 323-5195





